
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/30/2020 04:47:56 PM

To:  kerryhmorrison@gmail.com

Subject:  Re: Public Comment - ENV-2018-2116-EIR Hollywood Center Project
 

Hi Kerry,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.  

On Thu, Apr 30, 2020 at 4:20 PM <kerryhmorrison@gmail.com> wrote:

Ms Nguyen,

Please find attached my letter in support of the proposed Hollywood Center Project.

 

I will also send a copy via mail.

 

Thank you

Kerry Morrison

 

 

 

___________________

 

a project of Community Partners

 

www.heartforwardLA.org

www.accoglienza.us

 

323.833.1635
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